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Comments: Dear friends,

 

I am supportive a Custer Gallatin forest management plan which restricts any new road easements in the

Crazies, as the most basic and necessary ecological stewardship and respect for the Crow tribes' long-standing

cultural relationship and use of this mountain range.  

 

I understand that the Crazies mountain range was originally retained by the tribe by treaty, which was broken.

We are but visitors.  The region is essential habitat and a historic migration corridor for other animals who need

and deserve space to live.  We all benefit from keeping this area from further development and private

ownership.  

 

Please do the right thing.

 

Thank you.

 

TC Jacobs

 

 


